
15/06/2021 

MRS Nicole Marusic 
12 Coramba ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
Nicole.marusic@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I use Bangaroo street at least 4 times a day and quite often 6-8 times a day. Including morning 
and afternoon peak times. It is already quite a tricky road especially that roundabout. I’ve seen 
many near accidents and a couple of actual accidents including a woman hit on a bike. 
Allowing 20 additional cars parked on that road in the morning and afternoon is not a wise 
decision by council. Even worse is that those cars will have children in them and be very 
dangerous for those children. I don’t live on the street so I’m not objecting because of noise, 
the sound of children playing is lovely. This is a serious safety issue. The government needs to 
provide proper childcare in proper facilities in appropriate locations. This makeshift solution 
doesn’t isn’t fit for purpose and it a little band aid on a huge problem facing this city but in the 
end will create more problems for the lovely little community we have here in north Balgowlah. 
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